
 

 

 
 

 
 
The September 30, 2013 meeting of the Board of Police Commissioners has 

been CANCELLED due to a predetermined lack of quorum. 

The next regular meeting of the Board of Police Commissioners will be held 

on October 30, 2013 at 9:00 a. m. 

 

 
 
For more information, please visit the RPS website at:   
 
http://www.reginapolice.ca/about-us/board-of-police-commissioners/ 
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